
   Newsletter 
15th September, 2022 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome back! It’s been a really positive start to the new academic year, and great to see the chil-
dren settling into their new classes. We have also welcomed Mrs Springall as our new School Secreta-
try and Finance Officer, and Mrs Lawrence as Owlets class teacher.  
 
Elsewhere in the newsletter today you can find overview details of the children’s learning for this half-
term, and also a link to the page on the website which has the most detailed information. Next week, 
there will be details of clubs running this half-term.  

Eagle Owls Breadmaking, September 2022 



Owlets Curriculum, Autumn Term 

Snowy Owls Curriculum, Autumn Term 



Barn Owls Curriculum, Autumn Term 

Eagle Owls Curriculum, Autumn Term 

Website for full details: http://www.littlemeltonprimaryschool.co.uk/ 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Alex Pritchard, Headteacher. 

Recent and Upcoming Birthdays:  
 

Elliot 5 
Taylor 6 
Toby 7 
Ted 9 

George 10 
Autumn 10 

Stan 10 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Monday September 19th: School Closed—Royal 
Funeral 

 
Monday September 26th: European Day of  

Languages– School Event 
 

Monday October 24th-28th– Half Term 
 

Monday December 19th-Tuesday January 3rd– 
Christmas Holiday 

 
Last week’s attendance was 96.43%   

 
Attendance year to date is 97.25% 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Owlets: All settled in well! 

Snowy:   Amber– following rules well  

Lenny– perseverance  Ethan– good behaviour 

Barn: Oliver– high level thinking in History  

Charlotte– super effort 

Eagle: Jack, Amelia & Seb– welcoming to Year 5 pupils 

Benji– wow work in Maths 

Uniform 
 
 

Any parents wanting to buy uniform can  
purchase it direct from this website: 

 
https://www.superstitch86.co.uk/product-category/

schoolwear/primary-schools-academies/little-melton-
primary-school/ 

Nut Free School  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
A general reminder that we operate a nut-free policy in 
school for all food. Please be particularly careful with any 
food provided to celebrate birthdays as some chocolate 
can include traces of nuts. We do have some children 
with severe allergies in our school and we obviously want 
to look after them to the very best of our ability. 
 


